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INTRODUCTION 
 
This document contains a nomination from the US for a member of the IECEx 
Board of Appeal and is issued for consideration at the 2015 ExMC 
Christchurch meeting. 
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14 September 2015 

 

 

Mr Chris Agius 

Secretary IECEx 

286 Sussex Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 Australia 

 

Re: Nomination of Ms. Sheryl Bihler to the IECEx, Board of Appeal 

 

 

Dear Mr. Agius: 

 

The USNC/IECEx would like to nominate Ms. Sheryl Bihler (ATEC Training & Certificate Services) to the IECEx 

Board of Appeal, replacing Ms. Patricia Pasemko (Intertek). Ms. Bihler is an instrumental member of the 

USNC/IECEx and has the interest, willingness, and support to participate on this committee.  Her nomination comes 

with the full support of the USNC/IECEx with the strong belief that she is fully qualified for this assignment as a US 

expert.  We are confident that Ms. Bihler’s background in Personal Competency will complement the makeup of the 

Board of Appeal.  We look forward to Ms. Bihler’s consideration.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Joel Solis 

USNC/IECEx Secretary 








